
 

5th October 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We want to ensure the safety of student’s personal property. To support this, all students who 

attend after school clubs need to put their possessions in their school locker, as changing 

rooms are not locked at any time. 

 

If your child does not have a locker, these can be purchased via Parent Pay. Once the locker is 

paid for, the locker key will be given to your child. If you have any queries or issues regarding 

lockers, please contact the Finance Office on 0121 561 6881. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Hill 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


